
TOWN OF CRANBERRY ISLES 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
PROPOSED CHANGE TO THE SHORELAND ZONING ORDINANCE 

 
 The Town of Cranberry Isles will hold a public hearing to discuss the new 
proposed Shoreland Zoning Ordinance.  This ordinance will replace the current 
Shoreland Zoning Ordinance. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING DATE: 
 

Thursday, December 14, 2023 
9:00 AM 

Cranberry Isles Town Office 
 

 Paper copies of the existing Shoreland Zoning Ordinance and the new proposed 
ordinance are available for review at the Cranberry Isles Town Office in Islesford or on 
the Town website at http://cranberryisles-me.gov.  Direct questions and comments to 
Dennis Dever, Code Enforcement Officer at 207-664-3680 or Dyonysys@TWC.com. 

 


